
From: PUCWeb Notification
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Thursday, December 2, 2021 12:00:06 PM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Adam Balinger
Submission Time: Dec 2 2021 11:46AM
Email: ajnak182@hotmail.com
Telephone: 510-717-0069
Address: 769 N Ashtree Way
Boise, ID 83712

Name of Utility Company: Idaho Power

Case ID: IPC-E-21-21

Comment: "Please ensure that an all-encompassing study of the cost and benefit of residential-
generating solar is completed. Idaho Power, out of concerns for maintaining its monopoly, has 
little incentive to ensure an accurate study is completed. Grateful to have an unbiased 
committee overseeing this work to ensure a high quality study is completed which will allow 
for the right solar policies to be enacted. With rising temperatures combined with falling 
reservoir levels and associated loss of hydroelectric power in the future, combined with 
population growth and increased annual AC usage, we need to ensure we have access to low 
cost energy, especially those that don't accelerate carbon dioxide production."

------
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From: D Crevier
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Solar panels
Date: Thursday, December 2, 2021 12:10:56 PM

D Crevier
2645 E Hampshire Ct
Eagle, ID 83616

Dear Commission Secretary,

I am an Idaho Power customer that has solar panels. They have cut my power bill greatly. I understand why the IP
investers are scared of going green because it will affect their returns. For me, a retiree, I cannot afford them
constantly increasing my power bill. Solar panels allow us to break free.
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